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Just, as we cannot guarantee risk free travel on the highways, the air, or by sea. We cannot guarantee 100% risk free travel in the ever expanding Digital World. 

However, we can try to help you limit the risks!
We’re all overwhelmed with how to prepare our kids to be citizens of a future world we can’t even imagine yet. One of the most important thing adults today can do for the next generation is to work in partnership with other parents and teachers to create a village of support when it comes to digital technology use.

Kate’s Safe Travel Tips
The tools of technology are not the end, but a means to helping our children learn the skills that will propel them into jobs and careers that will later benefit themselves and society. 
 I challenge the assumption that the job of teaching children to be good citizens of the Internet is solely within the responsibility of schools.  Parents are most often the first to introduce children to technology.  Enabling them to connect online both at home and at school, but increasingly in the places in between.  This is largely driven by the rise of mobile devices in more and younger hands, with and without adult supervision.  So a community approach to teaching children to think critically on their own about what they are saying, doing, sharing online and naming their devices is more important than ever.

The little things that seem trivial like the appropriateness of names that we name our blue tooth enabled devices, are something we need to consider. My Phone is simply called Kate in order to distinguish it from the other Bluetooth devices in our home.  I’m sure you are aware that enabled Bluetooth devices pick up other enabled Bluetooth devices and register and record the names they have been called. 

Recently on an inspection of the school 1 to 1 devices which are all Bluetooth enabled which record devices they have come into contact with. I discovered some inappropriately named devices/phones that where viewable by students. Lucky I was able to remove the names before they were common knowledge. 

Please if you have a Bluetooth enabled device and your children have access to Bluetooth devices like a 1 to 1 netbook or a Bluetooth enabled phone, think carefully about the appropriateness of the name and who might accidently  be exposed to the  name.   


Safe Travel                          
Kate Dole
ICT Coordinator
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